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The world is slowly waking up to the fact that the way we treat non-human animals 

and the way we treat human animals are very closely related, and Oregon has a 

chance to be on the right side of history and oppose CAFOs.  Factory farming causes 

suffering and environmental devastation at a scale that boggles the mind.  That has 

to be the past if we have a future as a species.  Choose to lead, Oregon, and 

hopefully other states will follow. 


